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RDCRS raised $9,056 for the Terry Fox Foundation 

For immediate release – May 29, 2020 

The results from the 2019 Terry Fox Run are in and we are pleased to announce that 12 schools 
in the division raised $9,056 this year for cancer research. Since the inception of the Terry Fox 
Foundation, Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools has donated over $362,500 towards the fight 
against cancer. 
 
This past fall, the following schools hosted and participated in Terry Fox runs: 
 

1. École Camille J. Lerouge School 
2. École Mother Teresa School 
3. École Secondaire Notre Dame High School 
4. Holy Family School 
5. Holy Trinity Catholic School 
6. Maryview School 
7. St. Elizabeth Seton School 
8. St. Gregory the Great Catholic School 
9. St. Matthew Catholic School 
10. St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School 
11. St. Teresa of Avila School 
12. St. Thomas Aquinas Middle School 

 
“Giving back to our community and servantship is one of the main elements of Catholic 
education. We are so pleased with our school communities and their dedication to supporting 
such a vital cause,” said Interim Superintendent of Schools, Kathleen Finnigan at Red Deer 
Catholic Regional Schools. 
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Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools serves over 10,480 students in 21 schools in Red Deer, 
Blackfalds, Sylvan Lake, Rocky Mountain House, Innisfail, and Olds. It also supports the learning 
of over 600 students in a Home Education Program. The Division is committed to serving 
children and parents with a complete offering of learning opportunities delivered within the 
context of Catholic teachings and within the means of the Division.  
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